
 

 

 

                         OBSERVER REPORT 

RECREATION AND PARKS - Wednesday, Sept. 7, 2022 7:30 pm 

Community Center Conference Room 

LWVM Observer - Steven Levy 

Members present: Derek Norcross, Linda Rice-Collins, Karin Ernst,  Matthew 

Martin,  Ferrante, Ballard 

• On a site near Green Street,  a number of people are 

congregating informally with bikes. This is an annoyance to 

the neighborhood. Communications will be improved in the hopes of 

finding a solution.   

• The memorandum of Understanding Bike Mor/Nemba has some insurance 

issues.  

• A million dollars was donated to improve Reynolds Playground. It has not 

been spent. Some of it could be used for planning. 

• This year's weather was better than 2021. Receipts and expenses were 

both higher. 

• A field at the new Brown School was landscaped improperly. The 

landscaper will pay for part of the cost. The rest will come from the 

construction contingency fund.  R&P is recommending sod not seed 

because it would be ready sooner. 

• Wedding and event requests were reviewed and approved after discussion. 

• The next meeting will be on Sept. 20. 

 

 


